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In English our focus will continue to be based on the story book ‘The Journey Home’. 

 We will carry out various activities including identifying missing full stops and writing noun phrases.  

In Maths we will be comparing objects and numbers before moving on to ordering objects and numbers.  

In P.E. continuing with our throwing and catching skills & gymnastics.  

In PSHE we will be learning about how we can help to look after our pets. 

 

In Science we will set up an investigation into which microhabitats woodlice like the most. We will be discussing 
the idea of fair testing. 

Over the next 2 weeks in art, the children will be combining water colour, crayon and pen  

In R.E. we will be celebrating Harvest. We will also be gaining an understanding of what the story of Jonah 
teaches us about God. 

In Computing we will be continuing with our coding work. 

In Geography we will be learning about the animals that live in very hot and cold climates. 

Notices 

We will continue to practise the 10 x table and the related division facts.  

Gentle reminder: Homework folders are sent home every Thursday. The comprehension homework needs to be 
completed and sent back to school on Monday. 

My Maths homework is set from 03.10.25 – 17.10.25. The homework is based on adding together. 

Can we please remind those parents who have not yet paid for the visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park to pay 
online? 

On Tuesday morning we will be walking to church for our Harvest Festival. 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact either of us. 

Many thanks 

Mrs S. Chadburn, Miss C. Bennison & Mrs S. Pitwell 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

w/c 29th September 2025 


